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Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 
 
 
 
 

April 20, 2012 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2011-01097 
 
I am counsel to Thunder Bay Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. ("TBHE"). On behalf of TBHE, I have 
enclosed a Notice of Motion to review the Decision and Order in the above-referenced proceeding. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 
 

 
 


